
March 19, 2020 
 
WindSong Family, 
 
Our elders have made the difficult decision to cancel all gatherings, including this Sunday 
morning.  This decision came through much prayer and discussion.  I want to commend our 
leaders for their deep concern both for God and His Word and for all the flock under their care 
here at WindSong.  Our elders are fully committed to fulfilling their God-given role in 
shepherding the flock.  This includes steering away from danger.  In a very real sense that is 
what this decision has done.  This is not a "blanket" decision, but they will be reassessing our 
situation each week.  Please keep our leaders in your prayers as they continue to shepherd us 
through these unprecedented times. 
 
We realize there are many within our congregation who are still having to work outside the home 
and many who are health professionals working near potentially infected people.  Please know 
that you are in our prayers daily.  We also know there are many who are confined to their homes 
due to preexisting health conditions that require them to remain isolated.  Please know that you 
are continually in our prayers.  If anyone has a need, please contact the church office by phone 
(501-753-7050) or email (office@windsongchurch.org), or post to our Facebook group 
(https://www.facebook.com/groups/64970001471/).  If you are on Facebook but have not joined 
our Facebook group, please do so.  This is a “closed” group for our WindSong members only.  
This is a great way to stay up-to-date on announcements, prayer requests, etc.  
 
Now, concerning our worship this Sunday: While we will not have a "physical" meeting, we will 
have a service streaming live on Facebook beginning at 10:00 a.m.  If you do not have Facebook, 
you will be able to watch the service as soon as it is posted to our website 
(www.windsongchurch.org/media).  The service should be posted to our website by 11:00 a.m.   
 
What about communion & offering?  We will have two opportunities for you to come by the 
building and pick up disposable communion for you and your family.  You can pick up 
communion and leave your offering this Friday & Saturday from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.  We 
will have a table setting just outside the church office entrance.  We will monitor the table during 
those times.  If those times do not work for you, please contact the church office by 11:30 a.m. 
on Friday.  
 
Again, we want to remind you to be diligent to wash your hands regularly, do not touch your 
face, and limit social interactions and contact.  We will continue to offer Bible studies 
throughout this time of disruption to our WindSong family. 
 
Please continue to pray and take this opportunity to enjoy the blessing of your family. 
 
Keith Harris 
On Behalf of the WindSong Elders 
WindSong Church of Christ 
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